
Christmas Closing Times 
On Friday, Dec 20th the Junior Infants, 

Senior Infants and First Class will 
finish at 12.15pm. 

 
All other classes finish at 12.30pm. 
Please park and drive very safely 
around the school and take great 

care at all times. 

 

 

School Concerts – December 2019 
Thank you to everyone for supporting our school concerts. We had two great nights of 
entertainment and also a lovely afternoon show featuring the Junior & Senior Infants. The 
concerts are a great showcase for the talents of our pupils and we were delighted with the 
performances of all of the children. 
Sincere thanks to our wonderful teaching and support staff who worked so hard to prepare the 
different acts for the shows.  
DVDs are now available for both nights at €10 per show. 
Please book your copy as soon as possible and if we don’t have one for you now we will have it 
when we reopen in January. 

 

Parents Association Raffle  
The Parents Association did work organising the 
Christmas Raffle and in all there were no less than 33 
prizes presented to lucky winners on Wednesday night. 
Thank you all for your support and also many thanks to 
all of the generous sponsors who donated prizes. 
The Parents Association also organised a Bag Packing 
Fundraiser in Dunnes Stores, Drogheda last week and 
raised €1,375. Thanks to all of the parents and children 
who helped out in the actuivity. A special draw was held 
to show appreciation for the children who helped out 
and the lucky winners of Smyths Vouchers were – 
Lauren Martin, Mia Duff, Jamie Reilly and Cait Martin. 

 

Christmas Eve Mass in Termonfeckin 
 Christmas Eve Mass in Termonfeckin – Dec 24th at 

7.30pm 
 Christmas Eve Mass in Sandpit – Dec 24th at 10pm 

 

Pupils’ Raffle to support Homeless Aid in 
Drogheda 

This raffle will take place on Friday morning and tickets are 
20 cents each. 

 

St Vincent de Paul Food Appeal 
Many thanks to everyone who sent in food over the last few weeks. Everything has now been 

packed into Christmas Hampers and is ready for distribution to families in our local area. 

Santa arriving in Clogerhead by Life Boat 

The Clogherhead Life Boat Unit contacted the school to let our pupils know Santa is making his 
Maiden Voyage on the brand new Life boat (The Michael O'Brien) on Saturday 21st 2-4pm.  

He will arrive 2pm sharp at the Boathouse. 

Our school reopens for the spring term on Monday, January 6th 2020. 

Happy Christmas to all of our School Families.
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